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Dear Mrs Sue Hayward 
 
I hope that my letter finds you and all at Sir John Lillie Primary School well.  Once again the 
best weather arrived when the summer holidays ended! 
 
Accompanying my letter is a ‘flyer’ detailing, for parents, Gunnersbury’s Year 6/7 Transfer 
Open Days.  I would greatly appreciate if you could kindly ask your office to share the flyer 
(via parent mail etc) with your Year 6 families.  Your parents may not all be aware that both 
Catholic and non-Catholic children attend Gunnersbury.  Our community is one that is 
ambitious, caring and inclusive of all.  
 
As in previous years, our students achieved phenomenal results in their 2023 public 
examinations.  In fact our GCSE and A-Level results were borough leading: 94% of our pupils 
achieved 5 or more GCSEs including English and Mathematics at grades 9-4; our indicative 
Progress 8 score is +1.1.  These results place Gunnersbury in the top 3% of all schools in the 
country for achievement.  Such success has been arrived at through our unrelenting efforts 
to establish the very highest levels of engagement, support and learning for each pupil.  In 
common with you, we are truly committed to furthering the life-chances of every one of our 
students.  We would be delighted were some of your students to embark on the next stage 
of their education at Gunnersbury. 
 
I wish you, your staff and your children a great year ahead.  Hopefully we will see some of 
your families at one of our open days. 
 
Kind regards 

 
K S Burke 
Headteacher 

http://www.gunnersbury.com/
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